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Hello Committee Members,  

 

As a white bodied member of your district I feel strongly that we need to APPROVE 

HB 4097. We need to clear a path to expungement, which will help Oregonians who 

are negatively affected by their past. We know that a person's record can prevent 

them from obtaining employment, housing, and more.  

 

It is HARMFUL. It is harmful to our workforce and thus our economy to continue 

punishing individuals for their past when all other requirements have been met.  

 

Thank you for allowing everyone to pursue liberty and Justice on an individual basis, 

not based on their past mistakes. 


